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Travel Declarations for 2020 Chinese New Year Holidays 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
In view of the novel coronavirus situation in Wuhan and other parts of China, we are taking 
precautionary measures to safeguard the well-being of your child. This includes the collection of your 
child/ward’s travel declarations over the Chinese New Year weekend (24 to 28 Jan 2020). The details 
submitted are accessible only by authorised personnel and will facilitate health measures to be taken in 
the event of heightened concerns after the holidays. 
 
Declaration in PG App 
To make the travel declaration in the PG App, please go to [SERVICES > DECLARE TRAVELS]. Only 
one parent is required to declare. Declaration is only required if you are travelling. If you are not 
travelling, no action is required on your part.  
 
Declaration via Forms.sg 
If you have no access to the PG App, please declare your travel plans via this url (http://bit.ly/2NRrqrQ). 
Please complete the form to by 24 January 2020. 
 
Amidst the festivities, we encourage you to continue educating your child/ward to adopt good personal 
hygiene practices. If your child/ward is unwell, please seek immediate medical attention and ensure that 
he/she has recovered fully before returning to school.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in making the school a safe and healthy environment for learning. 
 
 
Ms Tung Ai Jui 
Vice Principal (Administration) 


